
News from Saclay 



• 6 modules back to Saclay after test on the 
bench at CERN 

• 1 to be re-tested after repair 

• 1 on the bench being tested 

• 1 being finished by Rui, to be assembled and 
tested 



NEXT DATA TAKING 

• Noise conditions were not very good in July 
2012 : need filtering on each module 

• Beam test request from January 28 to 
February 2013. (No reply yet, is it confirmed?) 

• The first few days will be used to mount the 
detectors and test them. We need beam only 
around 31st afternoon. 

• Everybody welcome (already Kolkata and 
Carleton people plan to contribute) 



ANALYSIS MEETING 

• Try to discuss analysis (resolution, alignment, 
etc… on Tuesday 11th of December at 14:00 
DESY time). 

• Please send contributions to the agenda to 
Jochen Kaminski kaminski@physik.uni-
bonn.de and Paul Colas Paul.Colas@cea.fr 
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